
Riverview Seventh-day  

Adventist Church  

 

 

CONTACT USCONTACT US 

Riverview Adventist Church 
7125 W 4th Street, Reno, NV 89523    775-322-9642 

Email - riverviewadventistchurch@gmail.com 
Website - riverviewsda.org 

https://www.facebook.com/riverviewsda 
 

Pastor Brian Bilbrey 
559-805-2252  bbilbrey@nevadautah.org 

 
Board of Elders Co-Leaders  

Steve King 775-224-4633 stevenpamk@gmail.com 
   April Evans  775-813-2220    bealevans@hotmail.com 

 
Church Clerk 

Fanga Finau 
775-322-0714 or 775-384-9104 

info@riverviewacademy.org 
 

Church Secretary 
Laurie Sayre 

Phone 775-322-9642     Fax 775-787-7502  
riverviewadventistchurch@gmail.com 

 
Audio-Visual 

Shawn Gerrans  775-525-1844      
renosda.av@gmail.com 

Church Programs 
https://www.riverviewsda.org/media-page 

  
Riverview Christian Academy   

Principal — Glenn Bentjen  

gbentjen@nevadautah.org 
909-499-6336 

 

OUR MISSION STATEMENT 

Love God, Love Others and  

Serve the Community 

 

OUR VISION STATEMENT 

Matthew 28:19,20 Go therefore and make 

disciples of all the nations, baptizing them in 

the name of the Father and of the Son and of 

the Holy Spirit,                                                

"teaching them to observe all things that I 

have commanded you; and lo, I am with you 

always, even to the end of the age."   

mailto:renosda.av@gmail.com


Please designate offerings on your Tithe Envelope. 

Loose offerings go to this week’s “Designated Offering”.  The Children’s Offering goes to 

support the School Scholarship Program. ONLINE GIVING is available on the church 

website: reno.adventistfaith.org        

Church General Expense Info  

Our Basic Needs and Utilities                           $14,609.00 

Received for December                   $10,414.51 

Still needed for December     $ 4,194.49 

Preaching Schedule 

December 25 Pastor Brian — Christmas Message         
              Hugh Seagreaves — Truckee  

January 1             Pastor Brian — Riverview                                     
              Hugh Seagreaves    Truckee      

                                                          

Shirley Oliver is looking for some help at her house for once a 
month cleaning.  Please call her if you can help out and for the 
details.   825-8617 

Ladies Bible Study on Thursday at 1 PM is Cancelled for the 

month of December.                                                                                

Monday Devotional  Meeting is cancelled for 12/20 and 12/27.                    

Wednesday Studying the Word Meeting is cancelled for 12/22 

and 12/29. 

Orville and Charlotte Lang have a new address effective Wednesday, 

December 15th.                                                                                                       

Morning Star Independent Living                                                                    

2360 Wingfield Hills Road  #375                                                                       

Sparks, NV 89436 

December 18, 2021 

 

Welcome and Church News                        Pastor Brian 

 

Invocation                                               Pastor Brian 

 

Worship in Giving       

   “Local Church Budget”                              

                   Isaac Shaw 

 

Christmas Program — Insert 

 

 

 

 

 

Benediction                Pastor Brian 

 

Please Stay for the Italian Theme Potluck                                       
after worship service. 

Then we will be going downtown to provide the homeless with 
a hot meal.  Volunteers are always welcome. 


